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Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that we have been evaluating our Mission Statement 

at school, we wanted three things: 

 A motto that reflected tradition that we could articulate 

 Core values that were evident and had biblical substance 

 An encompassing statement that projected our vision and fundamental 

ideals for our children, staff, parents and governors at Glazebury CE 

Primary school. 

We started the journey in September with staff, clergy and governors 

participating in a review, and formulating ideas and drafts. Children from the 

Ethos group were then consulted, followed by the children of the school.  An 

initial DRAFT is now ready for the next phase of consultation with yourselves as 

parents. We would appreciate it if you would take the time to review the proposed 

draft and if you have any comments, or suggestions we would like to consider 

them, as we are the “Glazebury CE Family” and your opinions are very important 

to us. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
 

Comments or suggestions: To be returned by Friday 15th February 2019. 


